
To whom it may concern, 

 

I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil (truth in labelling - palm oil bill 2009). 

I want to be able to make an informed choice on what products I purchase.  

I am happy to pay extra for free range eggs, organic fruit and vegetables, but I can't see what 
products are affecting the Orangutan's environments... 

As humans, we need to share the planet with other living creatures - we are not the most important 
thing on this planet and we can't survive without making sacrifices (we are narrow minded if we 
think we can).  

PLEASE label all products containing palm oil. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Perri Moore 


